
Parents & Guardians: Get SchoolLink-ed! 
A new iPad / iPhone app is now available 

 
 
 

Surrey Schools works to support its 
parents better and has now 
developed a new iPhone / iPad “app” 
for parents as a tool to help them 
keep connected and up-to-date with 
their child’s school and the school 
district. (At this stage, the app is only 
available for iPhones and iPads). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The app is called “SchoolLink” and it’s 
free! The app enables your iPhone or 
iPad to access essential school 
information, as well as receive—virtually 
instantly—news/ announcements, 
feature stories and timely alerts (special 
announcements), that are posted to a 
school’s website.  

To obtain the app, use your iPhone or 
iPad to visit the App Store. Search 
“SchoolLink,” then install the free app. 
Once installed, just follow the prompts to 
select the schools you wish to follow.  


